
SonShine Kids Club

September 22, 2023
Dear Parents,

This year, Big Rock Church will again sponsor the after-school program 
SonShine Kid's Club and would like your child to be a part of it. The club
will be for children K-5 and will be learning about the stories of the Old
Testament. They will enjoy games, stories, songs, crafts and a light snack. 

When:  Every Tuesday, beginning October 10, 2023: from dismissal until 4:30 pm

Where: Atlanta Elementary School, Room 139

Who:  Children in K-5

Cost: There is no cost for this club 

➢ The club will provide a healthy snack

➢ Our workers have gone through a complete background check.

➢ You are invited to come and experience Club for yourself.

➢ The office must have a permission slip provided with this letter before your child 
can stay after school for the club.

➢ SonShine Kids Club is cancelled when school is closed for any reason. 

Welcome to SonShine Kid's Club and thank you for allowing us to spend time with your 
child/children. If you have any questions about the club, please feel free to call one of 
the directors.

SonShine Kids' Club Directors,

Gail Fehr (989-350-1836)

Marilyn Jones (989-785-2062)


